Hebron Valley Elementary School

Week Of August 20 - August 24, 2018

Welcome to Kindergarten at HVE!

Thank you to all the families that came to "Meet the Teacher" and "Parent Orientation" last week. Since the time was very brief, I understand that you may not have had a chance to get answers on everything you wanted to know. First, the most important thing I want you to know is that I will do my very best to keep your child safe and happy while preparing them to become exceptional first graders. There are many answers in the "Welcome to Kindergarten Packet" you received at "Meet the Teacher" and on the HVE Website. Please contact me to answer any questions for which you may not have found answers!

Helping Hands

I so appreciate the "extra" supplies that parents have sent in so far; your generosity will help me to enhance the various projects we undertake throughout the year... thank you! If anyone else would like to "give us a helping hand" ask your student to grab one off the board. Helping Hands is optional but does facilitate and enhance our learning projects all the way through the year.

Daily Folders in Kindergarten

Daily communication is important between parents and their child about the day's events. Communication between parents and the teacher is also very important. I'll keep parents informed through many methods including this newsletter, Twitter, Class Dojo, etc. However, it is extremely important that you check your child's daily folder every night. This folder will contain notes from school, PTA and myself; your student's daily life skills chart, etc. When I receive the folder back the next day containing a parent signature, I know that you've received the info you need.

Car Tags

Please remember to hang your "car tag" from your rearview mirror if you are picking up your student after school. This helps expedite the process and keeps automobiles moving through the line. We cannot release students to vehicles without a car tag until identification has been checked and cleared through the office, so having your car tag in place is extremely important. If you do not have a car tag or need to request additional tags, please email me at eckleym@lisd.net.



Our person(s) of the week for this first week of school is our **awesome office staff** who do a tremendous job getting the school year launched. This dedicated team manages the chaos of the start of the school year by assigning new students to teachers, implementing and explaining new procedure changes from the district, and supporting teachers as we ready our classes. Thank you Ms. Tenna, Ms. Jill and Lady "D".

Upcoming Events:

Friday, August 24th - HVE T-shirt Spirit Day- wear your favorite HVE logowear with pride.

Monday, September 3rd - School Holiday Monday, September 10th – Destination Imagination Awareness Night @ 6:45 pm

Please make sure your student wears tennis shoes on P.E. and Music days as they are required.	
Monday	Music (Mrs. Barnett)
Tuesday	Art (Mrs. Gardsbane)
Wednesday	P.E. (Coach Fristch)
Thursday	STEM (Mrs. Upham)
Friday	Music (Mrs. Barnett)
This Week's Lunch Menu	
Monday	Choice 1 – Pizza Sticks with Marinara Sauce Choice 2 – Popcorn Chicken with Breadstick Choice 3 – All American Cobb Salad with Breadstick Choice 4 – SunButter & Jelly Sandwich
Tuesday	Choice 1 – Chicken Fried Rice Choice 2 – Hamburger / Cheeseburger Choice 3 – Black Bean Burger Choice 4 – SunButter & Jelly Sandwich
Wednesday	Choice 1 – Bacon & Cheese Baked Potato Choice 2 – Chicken Sandwich Choice 3 – Southwest Salad with Tortilla Crisps Choice 4 – SunButter & Jelly Sandwich
Thursday	Choice 1 – Cheese Quesadilla Choice 2 – Chicken Quesadilla Choice 3 – Hot Dog Choice 4 – Turkey and Cheese Sandwich
Friday	Choice 1 – Cheese Pizza Choice 2 – Pepperoni Pizza Choice 3 – Beef Taco Salad with Tortilla Chips Choice 4 – SunButter & Jelly Sandwich